
From: mrsewall@gmail.com
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Sound Level Variance Lowertown Blues Festival
Date: Monday, May 9, 2022 1:34:38 PM

To: St. Paul City Council
 
We are writing to fully SUPPORT the Lowertown Blues Festival and their request for a sound
variance.  Dual Citizen and their partners have always been great neighbors and invest heavily in
supporting the neighborhood.
 
Our commercial space at 693 Raymond and has always enjoyed and appreciated the events at Dual
Citizen.
 
Please approve.
 
Martha and David Sewall
Grotto LLc
215 Grotto St. S.
55105
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